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Dear. Commissioner for productivity

The Bylong project decision made by the Independent Planning Commission proves that
the committee members did not fully understand the project as well as the local
community's interest.

The prime role of IPC should be to find out whether there is any corruptions involved
during the approval procedure. However, the IPC simply ignored decisions made by all 14
government agencies in their expertise because they are politically bias.

It doesn't appear to be Independent at all.
I firmly believe that there should be significant changes in IPC roles to be fair and
independent. Otherwise, [PC should be removed from the system. Their ignorance

jeopardizes the Australian economy.

Sincereli





